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The Columbia Basin Water Quality Monitoring Project  (WQMP)

A Mainstreams project: Sponsored by Columbia Basin Trust since 2007

Slocan Lk. Stewardship Society 
After nine years, Slocan River Streamkeepers

took a hiatus, which allowed Slocan Lake

Stewardship Society to become a partner group. 

 

Field monitoring know-how 
Laura Duncan, WQMP Coordinator, walks
Silverton Stewards through field monitoring
processes at Silverton Creek in April 2015.

Laura training East Shore Group

Friends of the Lardeau River opted out of WQMP,

which made way for the East Shore Fresh Water

Habitat Society in Crawford Bay.  In just over a

year this group has over 200 paid up members.

 Wow! 

 

Elk River Alliance join
Elk River Alliance joined when the St. Mary
Valley Residents' Association stood down after
five years.  The photo shows Laura training Elk
River members to install continuous temperature
loggers.
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